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Mr. Ian Lumley 
Built Environment & Heritage Officer 
An Taisce - The National Trust for Ireland 
The Tailor’s Hall 
Back Lane 
Dublin 8 

Reg. No: WO140-04 

Dear Mr. Lumley 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter on 16 June 2014 in relation to a licence application in respect of 
Nurendale Limited, Nurendale Limited t/a Panda Waste Services, Rathdrinagh, Beauparc, Navan, County 
Meath (Reg. No. WO140-04). 

I am to advise you that your letter will be treated as a formal submission and will be considered as part of 
the examination and processing of the application. Your comments will be taken into account when 
determining same. 

Please note that all documentation and associated correspondence, including this submission, are available 
to view on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie. You can also make further submissions via the Agency’s 
website. 

The details of the proposed determination by the Agency will be automatically notified to you in accordance 
with the requirements of the EPA Act as amended. 

Yours sincerely 

Noeleen Keavey 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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